From: Betsy Arand [mailto:BArand@sno-isle.org] 
Sent: Saturday, March 26, 2011 11:26 AM
To: UTC DL Records Center
Subject: FW: Public Comment Docket 101661 & Docket 042090

From: Betsy Arand 
Sent: Saturday, March 26, 2011 11:20 AM
To: 'records@utc.wa.goc'
Subject: Public Comment Docket 101661 & Docket 042090

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
Olympia, Washington 
Re: Comments Docket T-101661 and Docket A-042090 

Dear Commissioners: 

My elderly mother  and college-age son have been frequent users of Whidbey Seatac Shuttle and we don’t understand your recent attempt to deny them the ability to recover spiking fuel costs via fuel surcharges. They are certainly not in control of the wild fluctuations in fuel costs seen over the past few years. 

The shuttle is an integral part of our transportation here on Whidbey Island and has provided quality, reliable service that our family has used when it hasn’t been possible for me to take vacation in order to drive to the airport. Whidbey Seatac Shuttle has provided their service without a fare increase for the past six years. Fuel surcharges have permitted them to provide us with a stable fare in an environment of increasing costs which affects every other aspect of our day to day expenses. 

I urge you to consider the value this service provides us at fair and reasonable price. 

Betsy Arand
Freeland Library
5495 Harbor Ave.
Freeland, WA 98249
360-331-7323
Sno-Isle Libraries: More to Explore

